
ISWGA	BOARD	MEETING	
MONDAY,	SEPTEMBER	10,	2018	
COUNTRY	CLUB	OF	TERRE	HAUTE	

	

Lunch	was	held	in	the	banquet	room	at	the	Country	Club	of	Terre	Haute.	Linda	
Hawk	gave	the	blessing	and	lunch	was	served.		
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President	Beth	Orsay.	Beth	introduced	the	
current	board	members,	past	President	Karen	Phillips,	Vice	President	Rachelle	
Brand,	Secretary,	Jody	Ault,	Treasurer,	Carla	Windisch	and	Representative,	Jackie	
Raftree.	

Beth	Introduced	past	Presidents	in	attendance	(6)	–	Linda	Hawk,	Carla	Windisch,	
Nancy	Perez,	Lynn	Hardin,	Bev	Carnes,	Loma	Doerstler,	Karen	Phillips	
Beth	Introduced	the	past	Champions	in	attendance	(5)	–	Linda	Hawk,	Vicky	Snyder,	
Carla	Windisch,	Cookie	English	&	Lynette	McCarty	

Beth	announced	players	who	have	played	10	or	more	years	
o 20	YEARS!	-	Loma	Doerstler	&	Joan	Kuntz	
o 18	-	Linda	Hawk	
o 16	-	Bonnie	Raisch	&	Carla	Windisch	
o 14	-	Pat	Carr	
o 13	-	Cookie	English,	Kathy	Hanes,	Lynn	Hardin	&	Nancy	Perez	
o 12	-	Carol	Branson,	Jina	Clark,	CJ	Houston,	Karen	Hurley,	Jo	Lyons	
o 11	-	Judy	Donovan,	Marla	Rieck	
o 10	-	Bev	Carnes,	Joanne	Emberton	&	Karen	Phillips	

Beth	thanked	board	members,	pro,	grounds	crew,	catering	staff	and	volunteers	for	a	
successful	tournament.	
Barb	Johnson	made	a	motion	to	accept	the	Secretary	and	Treasurer’s	reports.	Lynn	
Hardin	seconded	and	both	were	passed	by	a	show	of	hands.		

Beth	announced	the	potential	board	members	for	next	year.	Rachelle	Brand,	
President,	Jody	Ault,	Vice	President,	Carla	Windisch	Treasurer,	Jackie	Raftree,	
Secretary	and	Tammy	Wiggins,	Representative.		Motions	were	made	and	the	new	
board	was	accepted	by	a	majority	vote.		
Vice	President	Rachelle	Brand	presented	a	gift	to	President	Beth	Orsay.	

Rachelle	announced	the	tournament	will	be	held	September	8-10,	2019	at	Coyote	
Crossing	in	West	Lafayette,	Indiana.	Awards	were	handed	out	and	the	meeting	was	
adjourned.	

Respectfully	submitted,	
Jody	Ault	
ISWGA	Secretary	


